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Reference: Application Volume 1, para. 5, page 2 of Application

It is stated “The 2022 Capital Budget Application request for approval does not include other
planned 2022 expenditures related to supplemental applications currently before the Board or
anticipated to be filed with the Board in 2022.” Please identify all planned and anticipated

supplemental applications in 2022 along with the current cost estimates.

Please refer to part b) of Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-001 of this

proceeding.



